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Contact: Regina Pajanustan, RN, BSN - Health Fair Coordinator, 414-736-2813 

Supervisor Vincent to Attend Annual Health Fair & 

Backpack Day at Zablocki Park 

GREENFIELD – Milwaukee County Supervisor Kathleen Vincent will join the community at the 

Annual Philippine Center Health Fair & Backpack Day on Saturday, July 27, 2024, from 9:00 a.m. 

to 1:00 p.m. at Zablocki Park, 3717 W. Howard Avenue, Greenfield, WI. Supervisor Vincent 

expressed her enthusiasm for the event, making the following statement: 

“The Annual Health Fair & Backpack Day is a wonderful opportunity for our community to 

come together, access vital health resources, and support our children's educational 

needs. I am honored to be part of this event and look forward to engaging with residents 

and promoting a healthy, well-prepared start to the school year.” 

This year’s event, hosted by the Philippine Cultural and Civic Center Foundation, continues 

its tradition of providing essential health services and educational resources to the 

community.  

The Health Fair offers free health screenings, including checks for hypertension, diabetes, 

asthma, cholesterol, and more. A free medical clinic will be available from 9:00 a.m. to 11:00 

a.m., offering valuable healthcare services at no cost. 

Free backpacks filled with school supplies, books, reading glasses, and clothing will be 

distributed while supplies last. 

WHO: Supervisor Kathleen Vincent and community members 

WHAT: Annual Philippine Center Health Fair & Backpack Day 

WHERE: Zablocki Park, 3717 W. Howard Avenue, Greenfield, WI 

WHEN: Saturday, July 27, 2024, from 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 
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